
No: 3/2/2017–P&P-I 

Staff Selection Commission 

Important Notice for Candidates of Constable (GD) 

Examination, 2018 

Candidates of Constable (GD) in CAPFs, NIA, SSF and 

Rifleman (GD) in Assam Rifles Examination, 2018 may please 

note that the facility for submission of online applications for 

the said examination, which was scheduled to be made 

available to the candidates, on the new website of the 

Commission from 21-07-2018, could not be done, due to a 

major technical problem. Experts are working overtime to 

address the said problem and it is proposed to provide the 

requisite facility at the earliest.  

Due to above circumstances, the facility for submission of 

online applications for the said examination has been re-

scheduled, and would now be made available on the website of 

the Commission by 24-07-2018. Accordingly, the last date for 

submission of the    applications   has  been  extended till     

24-08-2018 (5 PM). Payment through Challan of SBI can be 

made at the designated branches of SBI within the Banking 

hours up to 28-08-2018, provided the challan has been 

generated before the   closing   date    and time for receipt of 

applications i.e. 24-08-2018 (5 PM). However, other terms and 

conditions will remain the same. 

In the mean time, the instructions for “One-Time 

Registration” and Online submission of applications for the said 

examination are being uploaded on the website of the 

Commission. Candidates may keep the requisite information 

and documents ready which are to be uploaded during „One-

Time Registration‟. The inconvenience caused to candidates is 

regretted. 

 

Under Secretary (P&P-I) 
22-07-2018 


